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ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY – MOBILE PHONES 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

It has been brought to our attention that some children have been using their mobile phones during 

the school day to engage in chats and take photographs. This behaviour is not in line with our 

expectations, GDPR guidelines or the ‘Acceptable Use of Mobile Phones’ policy which is outlined 

in our School Handbook and is shared by the majority of schools within Renfrewshire Council.  

 

Prior to the outbreak of the pandemic, we had a very safe and secure system in place which 

enabled the children to bring their mobiles into school and store them securely throughout the 

school day. We would therefore, like to re-introduce this system where the children would hand in 

their mobile phone to the Class Teacher in the morning who would store these in a locked cabinet 

and return them at the end of the school day.  

 

We would appreciate your support with this matter as the process ensures that everyone remains 

safe including the owners of the mobile phone devices.   

 

Take care and stay safe.   
 
Kindest Regards,  

 
 
Mrs Claire Mackenzie 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 2nd March 2022 

     

mailto:stfillansenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk
http://www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc
http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk/


  

Be Brave       Unleash Creativity     Demonstrate Excellence     Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 

‘In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.’ 

 

 

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn 
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ 

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


